
STATE OF THE OHGANIZATION 

The ACYOA, which began the year with 10 to 15 
nembers, experienced a decline in membership during the 
final third of 1965 and at year's end had l.ess than ten 
:cembers. This decline cannot be attributed to any one· 
factor nor to any one person. It is imrryortant, however, 
that the decline be arrested and the organization revitalized. 
~.strong nnd active ACYOA chapter, from whichwill co~e the 
church l.eaders of tomorrow, must be restored to the pariah. 
We, th.e · re:cnining r:uembers, will do our smre to attain this ... 
objective, but we need and h~bly request the assistance of 
our pasto·r o.nd parish council as well as toot of the entire 
p~rish. 

ACTIVITIES 

During the first half of 1965, monthly membership 
nnd occasionul executive committee meetings were held. 
Since September, there has been only one neobership neeting 
and only two executive connittee neetings. 

OUr social activities during the year included 
The .Anniversary Rlll·, sponsored jointly with the Hicmond 
cho.ner in February; and ACYOA Day Luncheon in Mnrch; a 
l.ecture by Ben Ilb.gdigio.n in April; a picnic, sponsored 
jointly with the choir in August; o.nd o. post - Dadnrtik 
breakfast in September. 

Hespectfully Su1Jm.itted..; 

Edward Onnninn 
Vice Chairman 


